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The following addresses questions from interested parties to this invitation and provides 
clarification. 
 
1. Clarifications, Questions and Answers 

 
Q1. I would also like to request the submission deadline be extended by at least 

2 weeks.... We are in a "holding pattern" until we see PWGSC's responses 
and with the submission deadline quickly approaching, we are quickly 
running out of time to provide the detailed response we wish to provide.  
Please let me know when I should expect responses to be posted; please let 
me know if PWGSC is agreeable to a 2 week submission extension. 

A1. As this is an open, fair and transparent competitive process, PWGSC is not 
prepared to extend the time requirements to meet the needs of one potential 
bidder.  PWGSC has, however, taken the opportunity to review the response 
times to the individual questions raised and is amending the Response 
Deadline of September 29, 2015 to ensure that all parties have an equal 
period of time to consider PWGSC’s responses. See posted attachment 
entitled 5225-2-2015-7-en-final-a4.pdf on www.buyandsell.gc.ca (reference 
number PW-15-00696920). 

 


